
ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET 
October 13th, 2009 
38th SCHOOL DAY 

 
SPIRIT T-SHIRTS ON SALE FOR $12.00 

Buy your Spirit Shirt this week during lunches or in the Media Center. 
 
Please excuse the tennis team at 2:20 p.m. today. 
 
Juniors need to turn in t-shirt money for Junior Powder Puff to either Alea Crump or Shae 
Caldwell today or tonight at practice. 
 
Girls Open Gym today in the auxillary gym. 
 
Art and French students – this is the last chance to get in on the field trip to Atlanta Friday.  Bring 
$33.00 to Mrs. Johnson or Mrs. DeGrove by Wednesday.  Students going on the trip be at school 
ready to leave by 7:30 am Friday.   
 
Senior girls playing Powder Puff need to pickup a practice schedule in the office. 
First practice will be tonight at 7:30 p.m. at the practice field. 
Shirt money is due as soon as possible.  $15.00 should be turned in to either Jessie Mosser or 
Karley Wells. 
 
Students don’t forget to be sending in your pictures of you and your friends to the Jostens image 
share link or Mrs. Hanson for the 2009 – 2010 yearbook.  We would really like to see pictures of 
your summer activities and jobs as well as others pictures. 
 
The Choral Department of Pisgah High School will present the Rock-n-Roll Show “Rock This 
Town” – tonight at 7:00 p.m. in the Pisgah Auditorium – Admission is $ 4.00 
 
College Night will be held in the Media Center tonight.  Presenters from a community college, a 
private university, and a public university will talk about the college choice and application 
process from 6:00 – 7:30, and they will be available after the presentation to answer individual 
questions.   
 
All 1st and 2nd ROTC students need to report directly to the gym tomorrow morning for inspection.  
You will need to be in the gym when school begins. 
 
Faculty and Staff, the 15 parking spaces in the front office of  “A” building will be roped off on 
Wednesday morning for distinguished visitors attending the ROTC inspection.  Please make a 
note of this, to find alternate parking for that date. 
 
North Carolina State University will be hosting their annual Open House next Saturday, October 
17.  Anyone interested in attending, please see Mrs. Mills in guidance for information on pre-
registering. 
 
Any person wanting to attend the skateboard demo at Waynesville Rec Center needs to see Mrs. 
Squires in C9.  The demo will be held on Friday, October 23 from 10-12 with lunch provided 
after.  Skateboards and helmets required.  There will be a bus leaving Pisgah at 9:30 that morning 
if you want to attend. 
 
The Blood Drive will be October 30 in the Media Center.  16 years olds must return permission 
slips signed by parent by October 22 or they will be taken off donation list and replaced with 
someone from waiting list.  Confirmation cards will be passed out the 28th and 29th for your hall 
pass.  Make sure you have it, and a picture ID before reporting to Media Center on 30th at 
designated time. 
 
 


